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Three Norfolk authors share  
Royal Numismatic Society’s  

Lhotka book prize 
 

  

 
The Royal Numismatic Society has awarded the Society’s Lhotka Prize jointly to Elizabeth Cottam 
and Chris Rudd for their book Britain’s First Coins (Chris Rudd, 2013) and to Michael Cuddeford 
for his book Coin Finds in Britain: A Collector’s Guide (Shire Library, 2013). All three authors 
live in Norfolk, the land of Queen Boudica and Lord Nelson. 
 
The Lhotka Prize was endowed to the Royal Numismatic Society in 1962 by Professor J.F.Lhotka 
of the University of Oklahoma in memory of his father Dr J.F.Jhotka. The prize is awarded “to the 
author(s) adjudged to have published in the previous two calendar years the book or article in 
English most helpful to the elementary student of numismatics.” 
 
This is the second time that Elizabeth Cottam and Chris Rudd have been awarded the Lhotka Prize. 
In 2011 they and their co-authors Dr Philip de Jersey and Dr John Sills received it for Ancient 
British Coins (Chris Rudd, 2010). 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For more information contact Chris Rudd, tel: (44) 1263 735 007, fax: (44) 1263 731 777, 
email: liz@celticcoins.com  If you publish the above news item, please send a copy 

of the magazine to: Chris Rudd, PO Box 222, Aylsham, Norfolk NR11 6TY, England. 


